
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                    

South Carolina Society 

of Adlerian Psychology 

Newsletter 
1313 St. Andrews Road 
Columbia, SC 29210 

www.adleriansc.org 
 

Dear Adlerian Friends, 

Welcome to a New Year!  I hope you had a grand holiday and I hope you will join us for our meeting on 

Tuesday, February 10th.  Please note the change of address for our meeting.  We will meet on the Airport 

Campus of Midlands Technical College.  We have a very unique opportunity to view a video of Dr. Rudolf 

Dreikurs, a student of Adler and an energetic advocate of Adlerian theory in the United States and around the 

world.  Our own Dr. Frank Walton will provide commentary on the video and lead discussion.  Please plan to 

join us and bring a friend.  We always welcome new friends who can help us with the work of the society.  

There is no charge for the meeting and there are professional development hours for licensed professionals 

who need them.  Come and help us kick off a brand new year.  Help us to be bold.  As Adler noted, “The chief 

danger in life is that you may take too many precautions.”   

John Arnold 

President, SC Society of Adlerian Psychology 

 

  

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 

SCSAP BI-MONTHLY MEETING TUESDAY, FEB. 10 
As our president, John Arnold, has noted, the educational program will consist of viewing and discussion of 

the DVD that was originally a video tape of psychiatrist, Rudolf Dreikurs.  This particular presentation by 

Dreikurs is devoted to Dynamics of Classroom Behavior, and includes his interview with a mother and a 

classroom teacher.  A very brief introduction will proceed the 29 minute tape and be followed by an 

opportunity for discussion.   

A brief business meeting will be held following the educational program.  Our meeting will be held at the 

Airport Campus of Midlands Tech.  It will be in the Student Center, Room 245.  The Student Center is on 

the back of the campus on Kentucky Avenue.  To reach the campus from I-26, take exit 113, proceed 

towards the airport on Hwy. 302 to Boston Ave, where there will be a Lizard’s Thicket restaurant on the 

right.  Follow Boston Ave. for eight tenths of a mile to a traffic circle.  The Midlands Technical College 

Academic Center is beside the traffic circle.  The Student Center is behind the Academic Center.  There is 

parking available on either side of the building.  Dr. Phil Morris can be reached at 803 822-3559. 

 

 

 

The educational program will be followed by a brief business meeting.  We will begin at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Will Lou Gray Building at Columbia College. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The educational program at our 

November 1 meeting will be 

presented by Cindy Walton-

McCawley.  The topic will be 

Cindy’s creative way of 

encouraging young people:  

The END Model of 

Encouragement.  The 

educational meeting will be 

followed by a business 

meeting.  Conference 

committee chairpersons are to 

provide a brief committee 

report.  Our NASAP COR 

representative, Kathy Walton, 

will provide a very positive 

report regarding her 

participation at the CPR 

meeting of NASAP in 

Hershey, PA. 

Kudos to President Morris 

SCSAP members are very 

fortunate to have had his 
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FEBRUARY, 2015 

 
Those of who who receive our SCSAP Newsletter almost surely have attended one or more of our annual 

SC Conference of Adlerian Psychology and recognize its value in providing professional and personal 

growth.  If you have a friend who you would like to receive our bi-monthly newsletter and conference 

registration forms, please send their e-mail address to drfxwalton@aol.com  

  
 

 

SCSAP Bi-Monthly 

Meeting 
 Tues.,, Feb. 10, 2015 

 at  7:00 p.m. 

Room 245, Student 
Center, Airport 

Campus, Midlands 

Technical College 
  

www.adleriansc.org  

 

Florida Conference of 

Adlerian Psychology 

March 5, 6, &7, 2015 
Safety Harbor Resort 

Safety Harbor, Florida 

 
www.adlerflorida.org  
 

North American 

Society of Adlerian 

Psychology 

May 28-31, 2015 

Philadelphia, PA 
 

www.alfredadler.org  
 

 

International Adlerian 

Summer Institute 

(ICASSI) 

July 26 – August 8, 
2015 

Dublin City University 

Dublin, Ireland 
 

www.ICASSI.net 

 

 

 

S. C. Conference of 

Adlerian Psychology 

Sept. 25-28, 2015 

 
Springmaid Beach 

Resort, 

Myrtle Beach, SC 
www.adleriansc.org 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

FINANCIAL ASSISTANTANCE FOR ICASSI 
Many of you are aware that the International Adlerian Summer Institute will be held in Ireland July 26-

August 8.  Financial aid to attend the enormously beneficial learning experience is available primarily 

through ICASSI.  Applications are available from their website, www.ICASSI.net.  The deadline for 

applications is February 15, 2015.   

This year we are pleased to report that for the first time, the S.C. Society of Adlerian Psychology is 

offering one full tuition scholarship to ICASSI.  The dollar amount of this financial aid will be 

approximately $775. for the two-week experience.  Application is limited to members of SCSAP.  An 

application may be obtained from Frank Walton at drfxwalton@aol.com,  

 

SPECIAL THANKS 
Our group is again benefiting from a contribution of one of our former presidents and conference 

registrar, Kathy Walton, who took it upon herself to rebuild our entire list of SCSAP e-mail addresses 

after they were lost to a hacker (North Korean we suspect.)  If you have any names to add to our e-mail 

list, please send it to Kathy at fxkwalton@aol.com, 

 

IN CONCLUSION 
Come to Safety Harbor, Florida for an excellent conference, good fellowship, and warm weather.  
Website address  www.adlerflorida.org.  

 

 

http://www.adleriansc.org/
mailto:drfxwalton@aol.com
http://www.adleriansc.org/
http://www.adlerflorida.org/
http://www.alfredadler.org/
http://www.icassi.net/
http://www.icassi.net/
mailto:drfxwalton@aol.com
mailto:fxkwalton@aol.com
http://www.adlerflorida.org/

